30 July 2021

Response from an Australian Community Media spokesperson:

An editor overseeing WA titles held the story because it needed some more work.
This was purely an editorial decision. No complaint was made and no commercial
considerations were involved. To suggest otherwise is wrong and, quite frankly,
offensive. Media Watch is barking up the wrong tree.



